
Upper Kiewa Valley Community Association 
Meeting Summary 

Committee Meeting 36 
Thursday, September 10th, 7:30 pm 

 

Due to the number of apologies for this meeting a number of issues were deferred to the next 

meeting. 

Paperwork for the Green Army involvement in the ‘Open Place’ project has been submitted. 

Sullivan’s Lookout Interpretive signage:  An application for $5000 has been submitted to 
‘Into Our Hands Foundation’. Results will not be known till November/December. Many 
community groups are currently working on preparation of the information and 
photographs. The design process will commence in October in the hope that the sign will be 
installed by Christmas. 
Jan Mock from Alpine Shire has accepted an invitation to the next UKVCA meeting on 8

th
 

October. 

UKVCA has been accepted as a member of the Alpine Shire event funding sub-committee for 

1 year as there is no active Chamber of Commerce in Mt. Beauty. 

Resident concerns regarding street lighting and street numbering in Heberles Lane that had 

been lost in the system have been found and are now proceeding. 

 Next meeting Thursday, October 8
th

. 


